
 

 

Effective 12/30/2014, ITP-BUS002 - Transaction Fee Policy and associated supplemental documents 
have been rescinded. Please reference Management Directive 310.24 Accepting Debit/Credit Cards for 
Commonwealth Revenues for guidance on e-commerce transaction procedures. 

For any questions regarding this notice, please contact RA-ITCentral@pa.gov. 

Information Technology Policy Rescinded Notice 

 

mailto:RA-ITCentral@pa.gov

